Seghill First School

Main Street North, Seghill Northumberland, NE23 7SB

Tel: 0191 237 0419 Fax: 0191 237 3518

schooladmin@seghillschool.co.uk Headteacher: Miss T Chappell Ofsted
Good
Provider



02 September 2025

Dear Parents and Carers of children in Year 4

Year 4 residential visit to PGL Ford Castle May 2026

We are delighted to announce that we have organized our annual Year 4 residential visit for May 2026. We will be visiting a PGL centre based at Ford Castle. This is a <u>link</u> to their website.

The dates for the visit are **Wednesday 13 May 2026 to Friday 15 May 2026.** This may seem a very long time away, but we have already booked a place at the centre and the coach.

We write to you again following our letter of 16 June. Thank you to those of you who have responded to that letter and notified us of your interest in this trip.

We have arranged a **meeting for parents and children** to tell you more about the visit. This will take place straight after school on **Thursday 11 September**. It is definitely worth attending to find out all the information about the visit, even if you have an older child who has been on a residential visit with us before or if you have not yet signed your child up for the visit.

We will talk to you about safeguarding, meals at the centre and the activity programme. We will also let you know about the accommodation and sleeping arrangements and how you can pay for the visit using our payment plan.

We look forward to sharing this information with you and answering any questions you may have.

Yours sincerely

Miss Chappell Mrs Lyons Headteacher Year 4 teacher